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Wee Wah Road 

Tuxedo Park, NY 

wwp@tuxedopark-ny.gov 

June 26, 2022 
 
 
NEWS 
Good Morning Members, 
 
As many of you know we did not have 
lifeguards yesterday. They will be there today, 
but I must share that the reason they left the 
job yesterday is that they felt like some 
members were not following safety 
instructions. Please note that it is required to 
follow the instructions of the lifeguards, or as in 
the past years, you jeopardize your membership 
without a refund. We are also seeking an adult 
manager for Saturdays and Sundays, and 
possibly during the week. Please send us an 
email at wwp@tuxedopark-ny.gov 
 
In addition, please do not park inside the gate 
other than to unload and load your car. 
Exceptions to this rule include seniors and the 
handicapped. The rule will be enforced. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mac 

 
From: David McFadden 
<dmcfadden@tuxedopark-ny.gov> 
Sent: Saturday, June 25, 2022 12:18 PM 
To: WWP <wwp@tuxedopark-ny.gov> 
Subject: Parking at the Wee Wah Park & Beach 
Club 
  
Dear Members, 
 
It is a beautiful day. 
 

 
 
 
 
We have two member parties today and there 
will be a lot of kids running around. 
 
Which leads me to the following. We ask that 
you do not park inside the gate / Park unless 
you are a senior or handicapped. Please use the 
parking lot for unloading and loading only. If the 
main parking lot is full, after you unload, there 
is a spillover parking lot just past the main 
parking lot using the entrance to our DPW 
building. From there is a direct path into the 
Park that enters at the Lavatory and storage 
building. 
 
Lastly, this is a reminder to sign in yourself and 
your guests at the table abutting the beach. 
 
Thank you! 
 
 
Mayor Mac 
 
 


